
Welcome Jennie Norton

Chartwells & Tukwila School District would like to welcome 

our new director of dining services. 

Jennie comes to us with over 20 years of experience in 

leadership, team building, and service. Jennie most recently 

has been working as a registered dietitian nutritionist with 

previous work in school nutrition.

We are excited to welcome Jennie to Tukwila and are 

excited to see what she brings to our district. 

DISCOVERY KITCHEN FUN
The Great American Roadtrip

Students will take a journey through the quadrants of the 

U.S., where they will learn about each region's favorite 

dishes and why each area's geography allows it to 

produce certain foods for the entire country. Designed to 

spark curiosity about agriculture and cuisines around the 

nation, The Great American Roadtrip is packed full of 

delicious recipes and fun activities for student diners of all 

ages.

UP NEXT:
NO SCHOOL – MONDAY 

JANUARY 20TH

Contact your new director of 

dining services:

Next Board Meeting – Monday 

January 28

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Jennie Norton

Director of Dining Services 

206-901-8011
Jennie.Norton@compass-usa.com
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